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15th June 2020 

Good afternoon 

We hope you are all staying safe and well in these very strange times and that you are looking 

forward to starting at William Stukeley CE Primary School.  

Further to our previous email, we have prepared our information pack which is ready to collect. 

Where possible, we would like parents/carers (or any other authorised person) to collect the 

packs from outside the entrance into the school’s car park on: 

• Tuesday 23rd June between 9:30am - 12:30pm 

Families: if you already have a child at our school and they are currently attending, the pack will 

be sent home with your child. 

We will set up 3 or 4 tables. Packs will be named and placed on the tables in alphabetical order (by 

last name). 

Also, when accessing the collecting tables, please observe at least 2 metre social distancing, collect 

your packs and leave promptly. 

Sadly, we are not going to be able to run our ‘Story Time Sessions’, Induction afternoons or hold 

our Information Evening for Parents & Carers this year. However, we want to reassure you that we 

are putting measures in place to support our new Reception pupils. 

Please see attached further information from Nationwide School Uniforms, our uniform provider 
and a letter regarding ordering milk. 
 

Please contact the school if you are unable to collect your information pack - either email 

enquiries@williamstukeley.lincs.sch.uk or phone 01406 422102. 

We would appreciate the return of completed information packs by Tuesday 30th June – please 
drop them in the post box outside the school’s main entrance to the office. 
 
Thank you for your support in what is a very challenging time for us all. 
 
William Stukeley CE Primary School 
Holbeach 
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